Important Notice: Please have someone translate this for you.

Avis Important: Veuillez s'il vous plaît demander à quelqu'un de traduire ce document pour vous.

重要通知:请找人为你翻译这篇 文件。

یادداشت مهم: لطفا شخص را با خودد ا شته باشید که این مو ضوع را به شما ترجمه نماید.

Thông báo quan trọng. xin quí vị vui lòng hãy tìm người phiên dịch văn kiện này.

ਜਰੂਰੀ ਸੂਚਨਾ। ਕਿਰਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਇਸਨੂੰ ਆਪਣੇ ਲਈ ਕਿਸੇ ਤੋਂ ਅਨਵਾਦ ਕਰਵਾ ਲਵੋ

اہم نوٹس براہ مہربانی: اگر کوئی آپ کے لئے اس کا ترجمہ کر ہے

जरूरी सूचना । किरपा करके इसे अपने लिए किसी से अनुवाद करवा लें ।

Aviso Importante: Por Favor entregar a alguien para traducirla para usted.

중요한 공지: 다른 사람이 이것을 당신을 위해 번역하게 해 주십시요.

Важное замечание: Пожалуйста, попросите кого-то чтобы Вам это перевел.

ملاحظة هامة: الرجاء ترجمة هذه المعلومات. January 31, 2022

January Update | Prairie Sky School Construction Progress

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Construction on Prairie Sky School is moving along well. We have not yet confirmed the opening date, but we are definitely getting close! Many of the outside finishings are almost complete, and the focus is now on getting the interior completed. This includes working on many of the specialty areas of the school such as the construction shop, science labs along with the foods and fashion rooms.

Once the keys are handed over from Alberta Infrastructure to the CBE, it will take around six weeks to prepare the school to welcome students. We will need to install the furniture, technology, books and other required learning supports, and then complete a thorough cleaning before we can welcome students on opening day.

We will provide another update next month. We will contact you sooner should the opening date be confirmed. If you have questions or require additional information, please contact the Area 4 office at 403-777-6233 (extension 0) or Area4@cbe.ab.ca.

Thank you for your understanding and patience during this process.

Sincerely,

Lisa Nachtigal Education Director, Area 4

Machtigal

Catherine Ford Director, Planning

/h I/